


General Comment 
The original planning letter attached to the application went some way to explain that an increase in 
dog numbers to 50 was the only way of sustaining the business. 
This change of heart, no doubt linked to the numerous objections being shown on the council 
planning website, only goes to show the original statement was indeed false as now they foresee 30 
dogs will sustain the business. 
This only raises concerns on how much of the remaining statement is also false and not based on 
fact. 
Conclusion - 
I do not consider this proposal to be in keeping with proper development of the local area and would 
ask that the application be refused. 
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